
ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE ROSARY SOCIETY  
797 Valley Road, Clifton, NJ 

 
 

       September 16, 2013 
Dear Rosarian, 
 
Welcome to the first official meeting of the season!  I know the Blessed Mother is pleased that we 
have come to honor her especially as we get close to the 96th anniversary of the final apparition at 
Fatima. Our Lady will bless us in a special way for responding to her call.  A special welcome to 
all our newly inducted members as well as anyone who is attending for the first time! 
 
This evening we give special thanks to Elaine Gleason and Addy Pennella for sharing pictures of 
their trip to Fatima this summer with Bishop Serratelli and other pilgrims from the Paterson 
Diocese.  
 

Save the Dates! 

Date Description 

October 6, 2013 69th Annual Communion Brunch. This year we will be hosting 
our 69th Annual Communion Brunch.  Our speaker is Cindy 
Costello, wife and mother of five boys who lectures at St. Paul 
Inside the Walls.  Tickets only $20 – please see Elaine V. during 
the break! 
 

October 13, 2013 It is the 96th anniversary of the Miracle of the Sun and the final 
apparition of Our Lady to the children of Fatima! 
 
The statue of Our Lady of the Rosary of Fatima will travel all the 
way from Portugal to the Vatican, where Pope Francis will 
consecrate the world to the Immaculate Heart of Mary. 
 
Remember that the Rosary will be offered after the 9:00 Mass. 
 

October 21, 2013 Our next regular meeting of the Rosary Society will begin with the 
Rosary at 6:30 pm in Marian Hall. 
 

 
Notes of Thanksgiving! 

The Rosary Society received several notes in thanksgiving for our recent gifts/donations.  Fr. 
Brian Quinn sent a note thanking us for our gift and prayers over the years.  Msgr. Demkovich 
also sent a note of thanks for the mission money collected during our meetings last year.  We 
also received several notes from the Fr. English Center and one handwritten card from the youth 
at the group homes who received our Christmas gifts of bathrobes.  We will continue to offer 
gifts of prayer and other donations to our St. Philip’s community as well as others who are less 
fortunate.  Thank-YOU for your continued generous support!   
 
Interested in joining the Rosary Society?  Please see Arlene Pompeo for more information.   

 
Sincerely, 
Beth 
Elizabeth Crocker, Secretary 

 
  

 
 
Moderator 
Fr. Kevin Flanagan 
 
 
Leadership Team 
 
Beth Crocker 
Arlene Pompeo 
Diane VanBlarcom 
Elaine Vigilante 
 
 
 
Beth Crocker 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
Elaine Vigilante 
Treasurer 



 
 

DATES OF THE ROSARY MEETINGS 2013-2014 
 

Regular Meetings Special Events 
 
Monday, September 16, 2013 (Ice Cream Social) 
Monday, October 21, 2013 (Halloween) 
Monday, November 18, 2013 (All Saints/Souls) 
Monday, December 16, 2013 (Christmas) 
Saturday, February 22, 2014 
Monday, March 17 or 24 , 2014 
Monday, April 14, 2014 

Communion Breakfast 
Sunday, October 6, 2013 
 
Social Tea 
Sunday, May 4, 2014 
 
Induction Meeting 
May, 2014 (Date TBD) 
 

 
 
 
The Carnival was a big success!  Thanks to all who helped out and participated in any way. 

 
Volunteer List 

 
Edvie Canavan Flowers 
Elena Cimino Flowers 
Antoinette Cortese White Elephant 
Beth Crocker White Elephant 
Kathy Dasenbrook Flowers 
Barbara DiDonna Counting 
Paul Doviak White Elephant 
Elaine Gleason Kitchen 
Mary Godri Desserts 
Marlene Holzli White Elephant/Raffle 
Grace Insigna Kitchen 
Eileen Laverty White Elephant 
Georgette Lossinsky Flowers 
Al Lossinsky Flowers 
Marlane Payne Flowers 
Addy Pennella Kitchen 
Arlene Pompeo Flowers 
Ann Russo Pizzelles 
Angela Scafidi Flowers 
Chris Scott Kitchen 
Ann Soltis Desserts 
Helen Velicky Kitchen 
Elaine Vigilante Flowers 
Diane Van Blarcom Flowers 

 
A special thanks to all those whose names I unintentionally omitted and those who donated 

items and shopped at the White Elephant!  Without you, we wouldn’t be a success!! 
 

  




